
 

 

 

Resolution Expressing Appreciation 

Adopted on 8 May 2018 

By the Annual General Meeting of the IAPH Mid-term Conference 

in Baku, Azerbaijan 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WHEREAS, the Mid-term Conference of the International Association of Ports and Harbors 

convened in Baku, Azerbaijan has been in all respects successful due to the excellent 

organization and execution of the business and social programs; 

 

NOW THEREFORE IT BE RESOLVED that on this Eighth Day of May on the occasion of 

the Annual General Meeting of the Mid-term Conference, the International Association of Ports 

and Harbors, assembled in Baku, Azerbaijan, from May 8 to 11, 2018, hereby extends its 

gratitude to the followings; 

 

 

Dr. Taleh Ziyadov 

Director-General 

Baku International Sea Trade Port CJSC 

 

 

AND IT BE FURTHER RESOLVED that our thanks also go to the Chairmen and Speakers of 

the entire conference, to the Sponsors and Exhibitors, to members of the local organizing 

committee led by Mrs. Vafa Safarli-Abdullazada, Baku International Sea Trade Port CJSC, to 

other generous sponsors, to the media for their respective support and contribution to the 

success of the Conference、and also to those in various capacities, including spouses, partners 

and accompanying persons for their participation in the Mid-term Conference of this 

Association. 

 
 


